
THETA CHI - NEWS LETTER 

Support from IHQ 

Field Executives: Johnathan Barrow, and Patrick Zurn both 
came to Bowling Green to help get our feet on the ground for 
this semester. They helped with Recruitment and setting up the 
new term for the Exec Board. They helped in the recruitment 
effort, and were large contributors to getting the number of 
men we have now. 

2018-19 Executive Board 
President - Maxwell Vincent. 

Vice President - Conor Ryan 

Vice President of Health & Safety - Nicholas Aichle 

Secretary - Benjamin Terry 

Treasurer - Isaac Rogers  

Marshall - Carson Ford 
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The State of the Gamma Mu Colony 
Brothers, 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! We are happy to bring you this update on 

the Gamma Mu, Colony at Bowling Green State University. We have a great 
group of men who are committed to bringing this great fraternity back to 
campus. Thank you all for your support as we re-charter the Gamma Mu 
chapter! Ay Ziggy!  

 

- Colony President, Maxwell Vincent 

Formal Recruitment Recap 
During Formal recruitment we welcomed 2 

more men into the group Joseph Tansey and 

Robert Steffen. 

(Pictured: Back row to front,                                                   

Ben Terry, Joseph Tansey, Patrick Koesters, Conor 

Ryan, Nick Aichle, Robert Steffen, Patrick Zurn, Ryan 

Presson) 

 

Football with the Eta Mu chapter at the University of 

Findlay 

Following formal recruitment, we played 

flag football against the Eta Mu Chapter of 

Theta Chi.                                                  

The outcome of the annual Battle for the 

Paddle, we lost on an last minute intercep-

tion by the captain of Eta Mu.  

Final score 50 - 44, bringing the record to   

1 - 1, the Paddle trophy resides in the Eta 

Mu chapter house.  

Pinning Ceremony: 

On November 9th, 16 men were pinned as 

official pledge of the Gamma Mu colony. 

We are proud to welcome all of our new 

members!  
Pictured:  

Back row - left to right 

Maxwell Vincent, Joseph Tansey, Will Terrell, Owen Mof-
fit, Julian Hagemyer, Michael Johnson, Conor Ryan, Carson 
Ford, Vy "Vinny" Nguyen 

Middle Row ï left to right 

Ryan Presson, Luke Mengos, Nic Stouffer, Robert Steffen, 
Cole Wilson, Benjamin Terry, Damon Dotson, Isaac Rogers 

Front Row - Left to Right  

Tyler Tanner, Xavier Cordonnier, Kyle Huth, Nicholas 
Aichle 

 

Philanthropy: Christmas Toy Drive for the Boys and Girls 

Club of Toledo 

For Our philanthropy, we partnered with 

the Boys and Girls of Toledo to provide 

families with Christmas toys this holiday 

season! We raised over $250, all of which 

went to buying toys for them. We delivered 

the toys and hung out with the kids on Fri-

day, December 1st. We had a blast hanging 

out with the Kids and playing dodgeball. 

We plan to make this an annual event to 

help benefit the children of the Bowling 

Green/Toledo area. 
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